
 Member Message January 30, 2020
Letter from the Nuncio 1/28/2020

Dear Mothers and Sisters,

This letter from the Apostolic Nuncio, Archbishop Christophe Pierre, arrived this morning.

God bless you,

Sr. Mary Christine, RSM

Vision Statement
The Council of Major Superiors of Women Religious will be a collaborative body of life-giving women religious

committed to "the full flowering" of religious life in the United States by placing our collective feminine genius at
the service of the Church and one another. CMSWR will be a wellspring of hope and a trusted resource for the

ongoing revitalization of religious life and the New Evangelization.
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